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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
 

FREE COVID-19 TESTING 
AT THE CATHEDRAL OF ST. JOHN THE DIVINE 

 
Over the course of the pandemic, the Cathedral of St. John the Divine has been 
committed to serving the local community in every capacity possible. In partnership with 
NYC Health + Hospitals, the Cathedral will offer free, safe, and confidential COVID-19 
testing from Monday, April 12 to Sunday, April 25 at the Cathedral Church of Saint 
John the Divine, 1047 Amsterdam Avenue, Manhattan. Testing will be available 
from 9:30AM-3:00 PM on weekdays, and from 9:30AM to 5:00 PM on Saturday 
and Sunday. 

 
With assistance from trained staff, self-swab RT-PCR testing will be available. All 
testing is free, with no appointment needed and no insurance required, regardless of 
immigration status. Results will be shared via email with participants in under 72 hours. 
 
Please visit stjohndivine.org for more information. 

 
WHAT  Free COVID-19 Testing at the Cathedral 
  Monday, April 12 through Sunday, April 25 

 
WHEN  Mondays – Fridays: 9:30 AM to 3:00 PM 

Saturdays – Sundays: 9:30 AM to 5:00 PM 

WHERE The Cathedral Church of Saint John the Divine  
  1047 Amsterdam Avenue (at 110th Street) 
  New York, NY 10025  

 


